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Local Leader Receives National Award 
 
Lancaster, OH – Ronald P. Burson, Vice President of Fairfield Homes, Inc. and Vice President of Asset Management for 
Gorscuh Management, received the Industry Stateman Award from the National Affordable Housing Management 
Association (NAHMA) on Monday, March 6 in Washington, D.C. The award is presented annually to a NAHMA member in 
recognition of years of outstanding leadership and service. NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing 
management, advocating on behalf of multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality 
affordable housing.  
 

 
Pictured (left to right): Kris Cook, NAHMA Executive Director; Ron Burson, Vice President of Fairfield Homes, Inc. and 

Vice President of Asset Management for Gorscuh Management; Michael Johnson, NAHMA Board President. 

 

Burson has been involved with the Low Income Housing Tax Credit program since its inception in 1986. He is a past 

member of the Ohio Housing Finance Agency’s Compliance Advisory Committee and was appointed to serve as a 

member of the Ohio Housing Trust Fund Advisory Committee in 2006 by Governor Taft.  

 

“We’re honored to have Ron Burson on our team and thrilled that his hard work and dedication was recognized on a 

national level,” said Jennifer Gorsuch Walters, President of Fairfield Homes, Inc. “Ron has been an avid advocate for 

affordable housing and his passion and knowledge continue to impress us on a daily basis.”  

 
To learn more about Fairfield Homes, please visit fairfieldhomesohio.com. 
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